
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPA/KFR 19th November 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: CHRISTMAS JUMPERS 

As you should now be aware, the Student Christmas Dinner will be served on Wednesday, 
12th December.  Last year we made the decision to use this day to raise funds for charity and, for a 
donation of £1.00, students are encouraged to wear a suitable festive jumper teamed up with their 
school skirt or trousers.  Students can also wear Christmas ties, socks and tights if they would prefer.  
If your son/daughter would like to take part in this charity event, he/she may give their donation to 
their Head of House/6th Form between 8:40 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. by the 11th December. 

This year we are raising funds for The Brain Tumour Charity, which is at the forefront of the fight to 
defeat brain tumours, making a difference every day to the lives of people with a brain tumour and 
offering support to their families. 

Stickers will be issued to students to prove that they have made a donation and are taking part in this 
fun fund raising activity. 

Please try to encourage your son/daughter to take part.  Of course they may not feel confident 
wearing something that is not school uniform but you are still welcome to donate to this charity should 
you wish to do so. 

Wearing Christmas jumpers is a great way of getting into the Christmas spirit and giving to a 
worthwhile cause at the same time.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs K Franks 
Assistant Headteacher 


